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CITY OF DRIGGS

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

April 27, 2023

Nick Mestre

Refugio Engineering, PLLC
PO Box 1705

Driggs, ID 83422

Sent via email to: nickmestre22@gmail.com

RE: Will-Serve for Torre Subdivision (RP05N45E360250)

Dear Mr. Mestre,

In response to your request for access to the City of Driggs wastewater facilities, | am pleased to
inform you that the Driggs City Council approved your request on April 4, 2023. The approval is for

five residential sewer connections associated with the subdivision at 809 Cemetery Road

Additionally on April 4, 2023. City Council approved your request to utilize the existing fire hydrant
located approximately 0.25 miles (Willowbrook Drive) from your subdivision as fire protection source.

Access is limited to available capacities, but at the present time there is sufficient capacity to serve
your lot. The process of expanding our water and wastewater facilities is continuously under
evaluation with the end goal being high quality and reliable service to all customers.

This Will-Serve letter will expire April 4, 2025 (two years from the date of approval) if your project has
not progressed and conditions of council approval have not been met. Prior to connection final

engineering plans must be reviewed and approved by the City Engineer.

We look forward to providing you with the requested services when your demand dictates.

Thank you,
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August Christensen
Mayor, City of Driggs
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